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Fellow Patriot,   
  
I am writing today to let you know that you have received the endorsement from the 
Veterans for Responsible Government Political Action Committee.  
  
Congratulations! Feel free to use our logo on your campaign materials.   
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. I can be reached at 
NVVetsRG@gmail.com   
  

  

In solidarity,   

  

Ryan Saunders 
 

Political Director 
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